
Friends, enemies, Comrades, pretenders, Sisters and Brothers; John
Henry Bowman III has transcended to be with our ancestors.  With his
departure, the light of the world will shine less bright. In the pain of
our sadness, remember not to forget, that he always answered the call to
defend, serve and protect us.

To the pretenders and their allies, the "enemies of humanity", beware!
Celebrate at your own risk the silence of this warrior’s courageous
heart. Just know that the seeds of resistance to your agenda has been
planted and nurtured by the example of his life.

Join us for a celebration of his transition 1/11/07 2:30 P.M., at True
Vine Church, 3701 N.E. 36th and Spencer Rd., Spencer, Oklahoma. We will
also pay tribute to him on January 28th in San Francisco.

For more information call: 405.848.2594 or 405.816.6870 or Email:
Cdhr_right@hotmail.com
Any messages of condolences shall be sent to: The Oklahoma Health Care
Project, 3556 N. Spencer Rd., Spencer, Oklahoma 73084

In lieu of flowers please make donations in the name of John H. Bowman
III, Committee for the Defense of Human Rights, P.O. Box 90221 Pasadena,
California 91109
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